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Ericsson appoints Investor Relations executive

for Stockholm

Ericsson continues to expand its Investor Relations department with the

appointment of Maria Bernström as Director of Investor Relations in

Stockholm.

Effective immediately, Maria will, together with the existing IR staff in
Stockholm, complement the IR offices in New York and London especially
for investors in Sweden and continental Europe.

In London, Lotta Wiklund has already started as Investor Relations Manager
with a focus in the UK financial market. Gary Pinkham, Vice President
Investor Relations in New York will continue to support the American and
Asian markets while heading Ericsson’s global IR activities.

Maria, with a Business Administration degree from the University of
Stockholm, has been with Ericsson since 1985. Prior to this, she was with
Price Waterhouse as an Auditor. At Ericsson, she has held various positions
in finance and business controlling both in Sweden and in the USA.

Additional appointments in the global IR organization will be announced as
Ericsson increases its support of the investment community.

Ericsson is the leading communications supplier, combining innovation in

mobility and Internet in creating the new era of mobile Internet. Ericsson

provides total solutions covering everything from systems and applications

to mobile phones and other communications tools. With more than 100,000

employees in 140 countries, Ericsson simplifies communications for

customers all over the world.

Read more at http://www.ericsson.com/press
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